
Announcements– July 18, 2021 
                                        WELCOME GUESTS! 
Welcome to Northwood and welcome to those watching 

online! Let us know of prayer requests by filling out the friend-

ship sheet or through the church website, and seek to give online, by text, by 

mail or through offering boxes located in the narthex. Contact our church 

office at communications@northwoodpc.org if you are interested in how to 

do all the above or wish to become a member or learn more about us.   WEL-

COME! 

“Come, Grow, 
Go! 

               Restrooms 
Restrooms are located in the hallway past the Library 

and in the hallway across from the kitchen. Hand Sani-

tizers are conveniently located at each exit.  

Like us on Facebook! 

facebook.com/npc.clearwater 

facebook.com/citylightnpc 

NPC Guest Wi-Fi Now live streaming our 9:00 & 11:00 

services on northwoodpc.org. 

Memorial Gifts 
If you wish to make a gift to the church in honor or in memory of someone, 

please be sure to attach the blue Memorial Gifts form to your contribution. 

Completing the form ensures that we have all the information necessary to 

properly direct the gift and acknowledge it to both you and the recipient.  

Forms are located near the memorial book in the Narthex or in the Church 

Office.  Thank you for your assistance. 

Please send articles for all publications to Emily Cantin at 

Communications@northwoodpc.org. 
 Any submissions for the bulletin and announcements must be    

  emailed by the Sunday before it is to appear. 

 Publications for the Window newsletter must be received by   

      the 3rd Monday of the month. (Please limit all announcements  

      to 4 lines.) 

Your Giving Matters 
For in-person worship, the offering plates will not be passed, however, of-

fering boxes are located in the narthex. For those worshiping online, your 

giving matters too. Your continued faithfulness to the mission and ministry 

of Northwood through your giving is critical as the church’s expenses do 

not stop.  Please commit to maintain your regular schedule of giving 

throughout this time by mailing your gift or using one of the online plat-

forms below for giving electronically: 
  
1. Text NPCHURCH to 73256 and follow the prompts. 

2. Visit www.northwoodpc.org and click on the giving tab. 

3. Click “Give” under the ChurchLife app menu options 

The Deacon’s Van Ministry is back on the Road! 
The Deacon’s Van Ministry for the 11:00AM traditional worship service will 

resume this Sunday, June 20th.  This ministry is designed to provide transpor-

tation to and from the 11:00 service for those who live within a 5-mile radius 

of the church and can no longer drive, or find driving difficult. If you or 

someone you know who could benefit from this ministry, please call the 

church office to be placed on the list. The church office hours are Monday 

through Thursday from 9:00AM to 1:00PM. 

In-Person Vacation Bible School—This Week!! 
Calling all Pre-school to 5th-Grade students to 

Climb aboard for mountains of fun at Rocky 

Railway! On this faith-filled adventure, kids dis-

cover that trusting Jesus pulls them through life's 

ups and downs. Each day at NC'S Rocky Rail-

way VBS, kids track through field-tested rota-

tions that reinforce relevant Bible Points and 

immerse kids in new adventures. For registration or to sign up as a volunteer 

or youth guide, please visit our VBS Home Page linked through the church 

website or contact Rosalie Bradford, Director of Youth and Family Minis-

tries at the church.   

Cynthia Triffon, Guest Pianist 
Cynthia is a graduate of St. Petersburg Junior College (with an A.A. degree) 

and the University of South Florida with a B.A. and an M.A. from the Col-

lege of Education.  She taught fifth grade at Largo Central Elementary 

School and Bardmoor Elementary School here in Pinellas County.  She also 

was the music specialist and chorus director at Bardmoor Elementary School 

until she retired in 2016.   She was selected as the Pinellas County Elemen-

tary Music Teacher of the Year in 2010.   

http://www.northwoodpc.org


              Parking Reminder 

Please remember that handicapped parking is reserved for 

those individuals that have the proper license/permit.  If you 

do not have a permit, please refrain from parking in this 

area.   

Office Angels Needed 
Our church office is in need of a few “Angels.” Office Angels commit their 

time, once a week, to helping in the office. They help those who come in for 

assistance, answer the phones and help with other office tasks. Don’t worry, 

we will train you! We have an opening on Tuesday mornings (9-12:30). 

Please contact Emily Cantin if you are interested or have any additional ques-

tions! (727) 796-8090 or communications@northwoodpc.org. 

 

Kid’s Corner Preschool Registration 
Registration is currently open for the 2021-2022 school year! We have 

openings in our 2’s, 3’s, and VPK. Please share the news!  If you are in-

terested in a tour of the school, please contact the school 727-723-7679 

or email  at schooldirector@northwoodpc.org. 

Follow the link to view our weekly email: 
https://mailchi.mp/0712a47f4405/citylightupdate-6512771 

Cedarkirk All-Church Retreat Oct. 22-24 
The annual All-Church Retreat at Cedarkirk will be held on October 22-24, 

2021.You won’t want to miss this amazing weekend of fellowship, games, 

crafts, canoeing and campfire with sing-along and s’mores. Enjoy 

the great outdoors while staying in air-conditioned 

lodges! Deposits with room requests will be accepted beginning 

Sunday, June 13th. Sign up early for best choice of rooms! 

Email Scam Alert 
You may be aware that some of our members, and even our church staff, 

have received scam emails, that appear to be from Pastor Chris and oth-

ers by email. The emails scams of financial help often come in the re-

quest for you to purchase gift cards. Our pastors do NOT send these 

emails. This email scam is also happening to pastors in other churches 

across the nation at this point. Please know that your pastors and the 

church staff will never solicit any funds in this manner. Simply forward 

the message of such a request to the church office so that we can collect 

them for the police. It saddens us when anyone seeks to do harm but es-

pecially when they prey on the kindness and Christ-like hearts of our 

members.  Be aware of scams by email and phone calls!  

Hurricane Ministry 
The Hurricane Ministry of our church’s Board of Deacons assists mem-

bers in need of temporary housing during or after hurricanes or severe 

tropical storms. If you are able to share your home with members-in-

need, please contact Mickey Stewart at walkey1a@outlook.com or the 

church office at 727-796-8090. If emailing, please use the subject 

“Hurricane Volunteer.”  Please include your name, address, phone num-

ber, email address, number of people you can accommodate, and whether 

you have pets.  
  
With hurricane season approaching, we are all encouraged to prepare for 

a possible storm. A source for weather advisories is: 

https://www.baynews9.com/fl/tampa/weather. 
  
This guide has valuable information for Pinellas County  

http://www.pinellascounty.org/emergency/. 
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